
PUBLIC NOTICE
Interested in joining the Biola Community

Services District Board of Directors? 
Now is your chance!

GET ON BOARD!GET ON BOARD!

The Biola Community Services District is currently
accepting applications for a 2-year vacancy on the

Board of Directors. Applications are available on the
District website or at the District office. The District will
accept either a completed application or a submission
of a letter of interest. Please ensure your submission is

received by the deadline. 

Application Period:
Dates: February 19, 2025 - March 7, 2025
Deadline: March 7, 2025, by 12:00 PM (Noon)

Biola Community Services District 
4925 N 7th Street, Biola, CA

For more information or questions, please contact
us at (559) 843-2657 or send your application to
office@biolacsd.org. You may also submit your
application in person at the District office:

DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS OPPOURTUNITY TO MAKE 
AN IMPACT IN YOUR COMMUNITY!


